
 Hutterthal Mennonite Church 

Christ Centered –  

Living, Relating, Serving 

Sunday June 11, 2023 

9:45 a.m. 

 

 

Prelude              

Call to Worship & Prayer    

Welcoming One Another                      

*Gathering and Praising 

Help Us to Help Each Other   VT #722 

There Are Many Gifts   VT #374 

Scripture Reading       1 Peter 4:1-11 Pew Bible p. 640 

Sharing Time and Prayer                                

Children’s Time 

Special Music  

Scripture Reading        1 Peter 4:1-11 Pew Bible p. 640     

Message      Living In God’s Will 

Offering Prayer               

*Responding and Sending  

Use Us, God   VT #811 

God, Whose Giving   VT #745    

*Benediction         

Postlude            

 

*please stand if you are able 

HMC Service may be viewed on our web-page:  

www.HMCFreeman.org 

http://www.HMCFreeman.org


TODAY June 11, 2023  9:45 a.m. 
Worship Leader: Jaden Thomas 
Accompanist: Paige Hofer 
Song Leader: Amanda Mettler 
Children’s Time: Brigitta Hofer 
Special Music: Jarrod Kramer 
Message: Pastor Randall Koehler 
Coffee Time: Vernon J. & Norma Hofer 
Children’s Sunday School following the service. 
Adult Sunday School in the South Room and the Fellowship Hall 
following coffee time. 
 
 
NEXT SUNDAY June 18, 2023  9:45 a.m.   Father’s Day 
Worship Leader: Les Rensink 
Song Leader: Aprille Birkey 
Children’s Time: Matthew Tschetter 
Message: Matthew Tschetter 
Coffee Time: Cole Hofer 
Children’s Sunday School following the service. 
Matthew will be meeting with the Intergenerational and Young 
Adult classes in the basement during Sunday School. 
 
 
 
Calendar: 
June 15-18: CPMC Annual Meeting in York, NE 
June 25: Communion during HMC Worship Service 
July 3-8: MennoCon23 in Kansas City, MO 
 
 
 
 
 

HMC Congregational Ministry Project for June: 
Cash for The Banquet 

Donations to Joyce Hofer, Treasurer, or place in C.M. mailbox. 



Thank you to the Music Committee for honoring me.   I will   
always remember you when I play the music box you gave 
me.  And, the cookies were great, too! - Norma Hofer  
  
Thank you to all who helped with VBS, especially those who 
donated time, money, or items for snacks. Your generosity is 
greatly appreciated.  - Joyce Hofer 
 
MCC School Kit Challenge: Notebooks and pencils are treasures 
for families around the world who have been forced to flee 
their homes or struggle to afford basic school supplies.      
Without these items, many kids in places like Syria, Ukraine 
and South Sudan can’t get the education they desperately 
need. Enter, the School Kit Challenge: 10,000 school kits to help 
10,000 kids during the month of August. Plus, we’ve got a fun 
activity for Sunday School and VBS students! Download our 
free School Kit Challenge activity resource full of challenges for 
kids to learn how school supplies help children receive a     
tangible message of God’s love. To learn more about this    
challenge and to download this free guide, visit: mcc.org/
school-kit-challenge.  
 
MCC Material Resources Center in North Newton critically low 
on inventory: An MCC kit cannot be distributed until each item 
for the kit is assembled, but some supplies in the Material    
Resources Center are so low that kits cannot be processed for 
shipping. You can help by filling the following needs: new     
infant onesies and sleepers (3-12 month sizes); notebooks (70 
sheets) and black or blue ballpoint pens. Locally, MCC           
distributes prisoner care and returning citizen care kits, for 
those kits we currently need: shampoo (20 oz or more), men’s 
deodorant (min 2.25 oz) and toothpaste (min. 5 oz). Buy 
online and ship it to MCC or bring items to MCC in North   
Newton (121 E. 30th St, North Newton, KS 67117). Questions 
are always welcome, please contact brociamueller@mcc.org or 
316.283.2720. A full list of MCC kit contents can be found 
at mcc.org/kits.  



Prayer Requests and Praises: 

• Birthdays: John Clem on June 11 (today) and Mary       

Rensink on June 15. Anniversaries: Chad & Rebecca Hofer 

on June 12, Darnell & Lori Tschetter on June 14, and 

Vernon J. & Norma Hofer on June 17. 
• Pray for the family of Jonathan Mendel as they grieve his 

passing on this past Tuesday. 

• Mennonite Mission Network praises God for the           

ministries of Elena, Freddy and Mathías Satalaya in        

Bolivia and Peru. They are jointly supported by Virginia 

Mennonite Missions. Pray for the Satalayas as they begin 

several years of study in the United States. 

• Pray for those preparing for Central Plains Annual     

Meeting next weekend in York, NE. We pray that it will be 

a time of worship, fellowship, meaningful connections, 

and thoughtful work! 

• Pray for Mennonite Disaster Service volunteers as they 

respond by helping people repair or rebuild their homes 

after natural disasters. Pray for safety for all volunteers 

and for them to be agents of God's hope and healing.  

Pastor contact information: 
Office Hours:    Wed, Fri, Sat   9AM-12PM 

Phone  - 309-208-6032 
Email - pastorrandallhmc@gmail.com 

 
Office Administrative Assistant: Aprille Birkey 

OAA Hours: Thursdays 9:30 AM - 12 PM 
Church Office phone: 605.925.7186 

Church Email: hutterthal@goldenwest.net 
Church Website: www.hmcfreeman.org 

mailto:pastorrandallhmc@gmail.com

